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Representative Pettis:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  I tried
to make the administration of the credit as simple as possible.  However, because
property tax administration is, generally, rather complicated, you may want the
department of revenue to review the draft before I make any changes.  Please contact
me if you have any questions.
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